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Asbestos at Ida Standley Preschool 
     

From: Ms CARNEY to Honourable Syd STIRLING 
Minister for Employment Education and Training 

 

 

2-5 
  

Question: Has the complaint regarding asbestos in the walls at Ida Standley 
Preschool been remedied and, if not, will it be remedied in the work due to 
take place in September this year? 

     

Answer: 
   

Answered On: 06/27/2003 
Answer: The extension work will be managed by the School Council and their 

consultant Zone A Architects, supervised by the Department of 
Infrastructure Planning & Environment (DIPE). 
 
The asbestos contained in the area affected by the extension works will be 
removed by a suitably qualified contractor as part of the work to take place 
in September 2003. NT WorkSafe guidelines pertaining to the removal of 
asbestos will be enforced. 
 
Asbestos in the remainder of the building will remain untouched and 
continue to be managed by DIPE as part of their overall Asset 
Management Strategy. 

 


